Contributors

Leonard R. N. Ashley, English, Brooklyn College, CUNY, Brookiyn, NY
11210, was president of ANS in 1979 and 1987.

Frederic G. Cassidy, DARE, 6123 Helen White Hall, Madison, WI 53706,
Chief Editor of Dictionary of American Regional English, is a founding member
of ANS and was president in 1980.

Martha Cornog, 717 Pemberton Street, Philadelphia, PA 19147, pursues
research into the less-examined corners of onomastics, including pet names
given to body parts and names of campsites, hotel meeting rooms, and zoo
animals. She is also interested in sexual language and linguistics and is the
editor of Libraries, Erotica, and Pornography. She is married to Timothy Perper.

Thomas J. Gasque, Department of English, University of South Dakota,
Vermillion, SD 57069, is the Editor of Names.

Kelsie B. Harder, English, SUNY College, Potsdam, NY 13676, 'is Book
Review Editor for Names. He was ANS president in 1982.

Theodore J. Holland, Jr., #1172 Old Route 22, Duncansville, PA 16635,
Fellow of the Royal Anthropological Institute and member of Pennsylvania’s
Cultural Heritage Advisory Council, is an ethnographer for the Folklife
Documentation Center of the Railroaders’ Memorial Museum in Altoona. His
interests, in addition to steam-railroader nicknames and Altoona placenames,
are sociolinguistics and the urban anthropology of Altoona.

Bob Julyan, RR 5, 31 Avenida Almendro, Albuquerque, NM 87123, is
revising New Mexico Place Names for the University of New Mexico Press.

Edwin D. Lawson, Department of Psychology, SUNY College, Fredonia
NY, 14063, is on the Board of Editors of Names. Though mostly retired from
teaching, he continues to research personal names and to gather items to add
to a proposed revision of his Personal Names and Naming, which is still available
from Greenwood Press for $35 plus postage.

Paul L. Leslie, Sociology, Greensboro College, Greensboro NC, 27401, has
published articles on onomastics, popular culture, and the effect of religious
participation on deviance. Collaboration with James K. Skipper, Jr., includes
editing this issue of Names, publishing articles on nicknames, and hosting the
Blue Ridge Onomastic Symposium, which will meet again at Greensboro Col-
lege on April 6, 1991.
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Maria L. Massolo, Anthropology, University of California, Berkeley, CA
94720, is currently working on a Ph.D. in Folklore. She is interested in verbal
performance, theory of practice, language in use, construction of identity
through names, and nicknames.

Mary Rita Miller, English, University of Maryland, College Park, MD
20742, was president of ANS in 1988.

W. F. H. Nicolaisen, English, SUNY, Binghamton, NY 13901, was ANS
president in 1977 and has just been named Secretary General of the Interna-
tional Committee of Onomastic Sciences (ICOS).

Timothy Perper, 717 Pemberton Street, Philadelphia, PA 19147, an inde-
pendent researcher and writer in sexology, anthropology, and biology, is the
author of Sex Signals: The Biology of Love and several science fiction stories.
He is currently researching a book on music and sound synthesis for the eclectic
amateur, tentatively titled Alarms and Diversions. He is married to Martha
Cornog. )

Adrian Room, 12, High Street, St. Martin’s, Stamford, Lincolnshire PE9
2LF, UK, is the author of a number of onomastic works. He is currently working
on a book of first names, to be published by Marboro Books, New York.

Mary Schiflett, 3721 Wickersham Lane, Houston, TX 77027-4013, is
presently Director of Special Projects and Public Affairs, Texas Medical Center
in Houston. She is a former adjunct professor in the College of Architecture,
University of Houston. She was a student of R. Balfour Daniels.

James K. Skipper, Jr., Sociology, University of North Carolina-
Greensboro, Greensboro, NC 27412, has published extensively in the fields of
deviant behavior, popular culture, and medical sociology. For years he has
engaged in nickname research, and he hopes someday to see socio-onomastics
established as a discipline in its own right. He is co-host, with Paul L. Leslie,
of the Blue Ridge Onomastic Symposium and is a member of the Board of
Managers of ANS.

Grant Smith, English and Humanities, Eastern Washington University,
Cheney, WA 99004, is a member of the Washington Board on Geographic
Names and Chairman of the Placename Survey of the United States.

Brenda S. Wilson, Sociology, Elon College, Elon College, NC 27244, is
completing an MA at UNC-Greensboro, with a thesis on women’s nicknames
and their relationship to women’s status in the United States. Her research
interests are medical sociology, family relations, and gender roles. Her main
onomastic interest is the study of female nicknames.



